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Dates for your diary

Monday 20t September — Committee Meeting — 8pm.

Sunday 3™ October — Pioneer Run — Meet at Box Hill, finish at Shoreham Airport. This is a
provisional date, so keep an eye open for e-mails nearer the date.

Further Runs should be arranged over the next few months, but the potential venues need to be
checked out for any booking requirements.

Stunt Editor’'s Comments

Welcome to your August edition of Contact. Yes, it’s still me as the stand-in Editor, so if you're
getting fed up with my limited ramblings, why not step forward and take up the challenge of
Contact Editor.

A few Club members braved the big wide world and headed to Brighton for a bag of chips on
(or rather near) the beach. Very warm and congested, but we did mange to get the first Club
Run in for 2021. An article will be seen at some point!

Also, the first face to face Committee Meeting took place on the 19t July, so again, the minutes
of that meeting will be published at some point. A few more club runs are in discussion, so
keep an eye on your e-mail for the next dates.

News from Spanners Emporium - a major step forward has been made on the old Honda
CB750.......... (drum roll)....... (flag waving)......the engine is back in the frame...(tah

dah!)........ (wooohoo0!).......glacial progress will now continue and yes | must put finger to
keyboard and do a little write up on it, as | know at least one member is keen to hear how it’s
progressing (that’s not just me either! Ed).

If you have anything of interest to say regarding your motorcycling and the Club, please let me
know via enquiries@ssmcc.co.uk or through any other member of the committee.

Anyway, keep safe and well and hopefully catch up with some of you at our regular venues and
future club runs or events.

Stunt Editor and Honorary Club Secretary
lan Slater (aka Spanner)


mailto:enquiries@ssmcc.co.uk

Wednesday evenings from 8pm in the Adelaide Public House, Teddington.

Saturday mornings Sam’s café, Nelson Road in Whitton. If there’s a big rugby
match on at Twickenham Stadium when we usually reconvene at Power Mill Lane
café so it’s worth getting hold of one of the team to get confirmation.

24/7 We have a Club page so please “follow” both and make sure your views are
heard.

7
far,JQOk FIND IT OUT AS IT HAPPENS:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/8085330049/?ref=bookmarks

Contact: This document comes out monthly and is restricted to club members.
The FB pages are more promotional and open to a wider audience so there may
be more detail in this than we would share on line.

Membership Benefits
CBS in Whitton give us a 10% discount.
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BMF (British Motorcycle Federation). The L%
affiliate membership is worth Discount Code
mentioning when you next seek an insurance CLB20FMB

renewal or similar.







